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Britannia Community Primary School 

15th October 2021 – Autumn  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

Parents’ Conferencing  

A reminder that Parents’conferencing will take place on Monday the 18th October between the times of 1pm and 7pm. 

This will take place virtually using the School Cloud system.  This is a valuable opportunity for you to discuss your 

child’s progress with the teacher. Interim report cards will be sent home today.  

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Maya L-L 

Year 1          -   Alexander N 

Year 2          -   Izzy J 

Year 3          -   Penny O 

Year 4          -   Darcie M 

Year 5          -   Peyton C 

Year 6          -   Chloe S 

HARVEST THANKS 

Donations from our Harvest last week have now been collected.  The RAFT charity were overwhelmed and asked me to pass on 

their thanks. 
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Coming Up Soon: 

SECONDARY & PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS: 

Applications can now be made at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools. The closing date for Secondary School 

applications is 31st October 2021 and for Primary Schools 15th January 2022. 

HALF TERM 

A reminder that school will be closed for half-term from Monday 25th October and will re-open on TUESDAY 

2nd November. 

WELLY WALK 

This will now take place after half-term.  Further information to follow. 

ROSSENDALE HOSPICE PENNY PINCHING BOXES 

Please remember to return Penny Pinching boxes by Wednesday 3rd November. 

 

 

 

PTFA DISCO 

 

On the 20th October 2021, there will be a school disco held by the PTFA in order to raise additional funding for 

the school. Tickets are £3.00 and this will include a hotdog, drink and small packet of sweets. This is not a 

Halloween themed disco and party clothes should be worn. Tickets can be purchased from the school office. If 

your child is in EYFS or Year 1 they may attend school on this day in their party clothes. Timings for the disco 

are shown below. 

EYFS/Year 1- 3-4pm 

Year 2 and Year 3- 4.30-5.30pm 

Year 4,5 and 6 – 6-7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

      Wednesday- Year 3 and 4 reading club (12.15-12.45pm) 

Wednesday- Year 5 and 6 football (3.25-4.25pm) 

             Thursday – Newspaper club (3.25pm -4.25pm) 

Thursday- KS1 multi-skills (3.25-4.25pm) 

Thursday – Junior choir (12.15-12.45pm) 

Friday – Athletics clubs (3.25-4.25pm) 

          

You will have been notified if your child has been selected for a club above after school. 
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Reception Visit 

Reception had a visit from Patrick and Emma in their bin wagon!  We learnt all about why it is important to recycle and 

why we should not drop litter.  We were given our own high-vis vests and litter pickers so that we could pick up any 

rubbish on the school field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


